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THE IMPORTANCE OF WELL-CHILD CHECKS 

 Patient health and safety is the Number 1 priority of healthcare providers, and they have worked 

to ensure their offices are safe for your families. 

 Providers are offering well visits, sick visits, preventative screenings, mental and behavioral 

health services, and vaccinations. 

——————- 

 Missing routine health check-ups may put children at risk for health issues. 

 Getting vaccinations on time can help children become immune to serious diseases before they become 

exposed to them. 

 Well-visits are a chance to talk with your child’s provider about questions and concerns related to your 

child’s health. 

 Children who are not protected by vaccines are more vulnerable to preventable diseases such as mea-

sles and whooping cough (pertussis). 

 The CDC and the AAP recommend that you continue scheduling your child’s well-child visits and stay up-

to-date with vaccines. This is especially important for children under 2 years of age and for children with 

special health care needs. 

Feel free to contact your child’s health care provider to see what precautions their office is 

taking to keep patients safe. 

 

REMINDER: Flu Vaccines 

 
Flu Season is approaching… 

 

Please remind your families to  

go ahead and schedule  

flu vaccines with their  

    health provider. 

 



Important Contacts 

 

NC DCDEE                          1-800-859-0829 

Carolinas Poison Center      1-800-222-1222 

Cabarrus County DHS                                 704-920-1400 

Debra Pless, RN, CCHC           704-791-0058*NEW 

Melissa Jones, RN, CCHC                704-787-2638*NEW 

NC Immunization Branch                                    919-707-5550 

Criminal Background Check Unit Line           919-527-6620 
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2020 Trainings 
All Classes will be held from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at CFA  

(Please enter the building to the left of the Living Center around back) 
SPOTS ARE LIMITED—PLEASE RESERVE YOUR SPOT ASAP 

 
SIDS—October 6th 

CPR is $50/person and MUST BE PAID in advance, by Center-issued check,  
cash brought to the Partnership Office or Paypal. 

 
Anyone more than 10 minutes late to class will be required to reschedule. 

To Register for a class please call Lissy Rios at the Partnership, 704-933-8278, Option 1 
**PLEASE BRING A MASK AND CLIPBOARD OR SOMETHING TO LEAN ON WHEN WRITING** U
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SPOTS ARE STILL AVAILABLE…. 

 

Cabarrus County children who will be 4 years old by August 31, 2020 may be eligible for NC Pre-K. 

Encourage parents and caregivers to contact  

Cabarrus Partnership for Children. 

For MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY, call: 

704-933-8278 

 

Cabarrus Health Alliance  704-920-1213 

Healthinfo@cabarrushealth.org 


